
The final design of the reserve will be 
developed in further consultation with 
the community. 

UNION ROAD, SURREY HILLS AND  
MONT ALBERT ROAD, MONT ALBERT  – JUNE 2021

LORNE PARADE 
RESERVE – A MODERN 
GREEN SPACE 

We’re removing the dangerous 
and congested level crossings 
at Union Road, Surrey Hills 
and Mont Albert Road, Mont 
Albert by lowering the rail line 
beneath the roads in an open 
trench and building a new 
premium station with better 
facilities and more services. 

Major works to lower the tracks into 
an open trench and build a new, 
safer station will start in 2022 and 
the dangerous level crossings will be 
gone in 2023 – two years earlier than 
originally planned.

A rejuvenated green space
We’ve designed the station precinct to 
maximise the surrounding open space 
and modernise Lorne Parade Reserve. 

Lorne Parade Reserve will form 
the green heart for the new station. 
Featuring greenery and landscaping 
in and around the station precinct, the 
rejuvenated Lorne Parade Reserve will 
be celebrated as a modern green space 
for generations to come.

We’ll retain as many of the large trees 
as we can during construction and 
replace every tree we do remove with 
at least two new trees. In addition, 
landscaping at the end of the project 
will include thousands of new trees, 
plants and shrubs.

Artist impression of a rejuvenated Lorne Parade Reserve, subject to change

What you'll get 

rejuvinated open space

new play area

seating and shelter

bike path
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Artist impression of a rejuvenated Lorne 
Parade Reserve, subject to change

Artist impression only, 
subject to change

Have your say
We're seeking community feedback on the 
proposed design for the reserve, including the  
open space and new play space.

You can have your say on the updated designs by filling out the 
survey at engage.vic.gov.au  

You can sign up to receive email updates on the project at 
levelcrossings. vic.gov.au/subscribe 

Lorne Parade Reserve draft master plan

During 
construction 
In late 2021 we’ll fence off Lorne Parade 
Reserve as part of site establishment. 

We’ll need to use Lorne Parade Reserve 
for the duration of the project, but once 
we’re done there will be substantial 
improvements to the Reserve itself.

Open grassed areas

Planting

New play space

Seating

Cycling path

Bike parking facilities

Shelters

Retained pump station
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Follow us on social media  
@levelcrossings

CONTACT US
contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au
1800 105 105
 Level Crossing Removal Project 
GPO Box 4509, Melbourne VIC 3001 

 Translation service – For languages other  
than English, please call 9209 0147.

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format.

If you need assistance because of a hearing or  
speech impairment, please visit relayservice.gov.au


